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Larson, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Leininger, Edith M. <lein7491@stthomas.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 9:09 AM

To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject: Tiffany's expansion  

Hello, 

I would like to support the expansion of the Tiffany’s plan. They have been a good standing business for many years. 

Their location is a great addition to the highland area. Our family has enjoyed many meals and would love to see an even 

bigger space! 

Dede and John Leininger 

2159 Juliet Ave. 

St Paul MN. 55105 

  

Dede Leininger 

Event Coordinator 

Lein7491@stthomas.edu 

St. John Vianney College Seminary 

2115 Summit Avenue #5024 

St. Paul, MN 55105 

651-962-6811 

  

  

 

 


